Re: Gaylord Rockies Event Pavilion

To: Sarah Wile
City of Aurora, Planning Dept
15151 E. Alameda Parkway Suite 2400
Aurora, CO 80012

To Whom it my concern:

September 8th, 2023

This letter was requested by the City of Aurora to demonstrate that Ryman Hospitality acknowledges
the City’s Condition for Certificate of Occupancy and is committing to installing the requested Parking

Lot Trees by the end of Spring 2024

We are hopeful that the receipt of this letter of acknowledgement allows Site Plan Approval, Permit

Approval and construction of this project to remain on track.

Sincerely,

James Chamblin Il

Ryman Hospitality Properties, Inc.
One Gaylord Drive

Nashville, TN 37214

Cell - 6£15.316.6849
jchamblin@rymanhp.com
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